
PULASKI COUNTY ELECTION COMMISSION 

BOARD MEETING 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 5, 2010 

3:00 P.M. 

  

COMMISSIONERS PRESENT     Kent Walker, Chairman 

        Ozell Snider, Commissioner 

        Martha McCaskill, Commissioner 

 

STAFF PRESENT      Melinda Allen 

        Tonya Washington 

        Bryan Poe 

        Amanda Dickens 

VISITORS:  Scott Price, Bobbie Cox, Kristi McKinnon, County Clerk’s office; Lamor Williams, AR 

Democrat Gazette 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Walker.  A quorum was determined; all members 

present. 

Approval of Meeting Minutes, October 27, 2010 

Moved by Commissioner Snider; seconded by Commissioner McCaskill.  All in favor; motion 

passed unanimously. 

Precinct 42 – First Baptist Church, Sherwood will temporarily change for the General Runoff 

Election on November 23, 2010 to Precinct 49 - Sherwood Youth Center.  Due to holiday events, 

First Baptist Church will not be able to accommodate the runoff. 

Absentee workers for the Runoff will arrive at 2:00 p.m. on November 23rd. 

Approval of Polling Locations: 

Moved by Chairman Walker; seconded by Commissioner McCaskill.  All in favor; motion passed 

unanimously. 

Wrightsville Recount: 

The recount of ballots cast at Precinct 133 will be recounted on Tuesday, November 9, 2010 at 

9:00 a.m.  Recount will involve four candidates and one Recorder/City Clerk.  Money from 

candidates to be received by 12:00 p.m. on Monday, November 8, 2010. 

Next meeting will be Monday, November 15, 2010 at 12:15 p.m. 



Motion to suspend meeting – Executive Session to consider provisional ballots – moved by 

McCaskill. 

Meeting Reconvened 

Provisional Ballots reviewed:  

Eligible Provisionals – 63 

Ineligible Provisionals – 98 

Total Provisionals - 161 

This will not affect the outcome of any races. 

No other business. 

Meeting adjourned. 


